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' AUGUST 6, 2025

Vs el WORKSHOP

- MINUTES

The Board of Aldermen of the Village of Pleak, Texas held a workshop, open to the
public on August 6, 2025, started at 7:06 p.m. In the Pleak Village Hall located at 6621
FM 2218 South, Richmond, Texas. Mayor Michael John, Alderman’s Wade Goates,
Wayne Kelley, Alex Gutierrez, and Damon Kuhn were all present.

1. Council to have a discussion about the Briarwood Crossing Monument Sign.
After much discussion about the Briarwood Crossing Monument Sign, the Council
decided that they want to work together after it is resubmitted properly.

2. Council to have a discussion about renaming the old FM 2218 Rd.

Alderman Wade Goates suggested that we contact Harris County 911 to make sure
that there is not a same name after it is selected. He mentioned that they can be
contacted by email. There was also discussion that we need to get input from the
residents and community for name suggestions. It was also mentioned that we may
need to talk to the Commissioner as well because of CAD 12. Tx Dot may have to
relinquish the right of way. Mayor John as well as the Council suggested submitting
ideas for names and that things should be done correctly.

3. Council to work on the 2025 — 2026 Fiscal Year Budget.

The proposed 2025-2026 Fiscal Year Budget was presented to the Council with
changes.

4. Adjournment.

Mayor Michael John adjourned the meeting at 8:01 pm.
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